
This training is designed to
provide you with an

introduction to the key
concepts and principles of

sustainability, as well as
practical tools and strategies

for applying these concepts in
your daily life. 

From reducing your carbon
footprint to making more

ethical consumer choices, this
training enables you to start
making a positive impact on

the world around you.

Apprenticeship
Sustainability Training

Are you passionate about
making a difference in the

world? 



Do you want to learn more
about how you can help

create a more sustainable
future for everyone? 



Then our Apprenticeship

Sustainability Training is the
perfect place to start!

Friday 28th July
Lancaster & Morecambe College

9.30am-3pm

Includes a free
sustainable lunch!

How to book:

By the end of the day, you will
be aware of current and

predicted impacts of climate
change, be able to identify
some possible solutions to

maintain environmental
sustainability, be able to link

sustainability to your own
apprenticeship and identify
possible sustainable actions
in the workplace and in your

personal life.

Please contact Employer Engagement on:



 01524 521483
 or

 employerengagement@lmc.ac.uk



Alternatively, contact your advisor to book your place on the training.



This training session is
made possible by LEAP.

LEAP is part-funded by the
European Social Fund.


